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March 11, 1954,

i

Mrs, Fred Wheeler, “(
Parshall,
North Dakota.

Dear Mrs., Wheeler:

This will acknowledge and thank you
for your letter of March 5th, with concern over the delay
in the Fort Berthold hearings before the U, 8. Court of
Claims.

I have had meetings with the representa-
tives of the Indians down here and you will be glad to know
that I have contacted the Attorney General and the Commissioner
of Indian Affairs with the request that action be expedited in
this matter. You mmpey be assured that I will continue to help
in every way I can.

With kind regards and hoping you are
well and happy, Iam

Sincerely,

WL asd.
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